
 

 

 
 
 

Monday 22nd March 2021 
 

Changes to Exit and Entry Procedures for Summer Term – Year 6 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Today you have been sent a letter that details changes to children being dropped off and collected 
from school. 
 
You will notice that in that letter, children who are in Year 6, and are walking home alone, will be 
allowed to leave the school site at 2.45pm.  
 
As we recognise that this is very different to the time that Year 6 currently leave, we know that this 
might impact the arrangements some families have made. Therefore, we will offer children 
walking home in Year 6 the possibility of leaving school at 3.15pm instead. If you would like your 
child to leave at 3.15pm, you will need to call the school office to let us know. This is only open to 
children in Year 6.  
 
If we do not hear from you, we will assume you would like your child to leave at 2.45pm. 
 
As there will be a high volume of parents on site collecting their children, these are the only two 
options that we are able to offer.  
 
Main lessons will end at 2.45pm, so choosing a later or earlier time will not affect the amount of 
new learning your child will get to participate in.  
 
Thank you in advance for your support.  
 
Kind Regards, 
Miss McCutcheon 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 


